
PacifiCorp, which operates as Rocky Mountain Power, is in the process of 
obtaining permits to build the Limber to Terminal transmission expansion 
project in Utah. This is part of PacifiCorp’s larger Energy Gateway Transmission 
Expansion program to reliably serve customers’ future energy needs by 
connecting and optimizing diverse, clean energy sources from across the West. 

The project involves building a high-voltage transmission line from the proposed 
Limber substation near Grantsville, Utah, to the Terminal substation in Salt Lake 
City, Utah, as shown in the map below. The project will feature approximately 
56 miles of new transmission lines, a new substation, upgrades to two existing 
substations and re-routing some existing transmission lines.

The project involves engagement and collaboration with the following local land 
use authorities: Tooele County, Salt Lake County, Grantsville City, Salt Lake City, 
Magna, Lake Point, Erda, and Tooele City. A notice of intent has been filed with 
each of these entities. 

More detailed information and maps of the project area can be found on the 
following website: pacificorp.com/gateway-central

This website contains a description of the project, the need for the project and 
the projected timeline. This website will be updated with information throughout 
the duration of the project.

Requests for information may be directed to Tami Moody at (801) 220-2217 or 
Tami.Moody@pacificorp.com.

Limber to Terminal Transmission 
Expansion – Segment C 

525/345/138 kV Project
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Public Notice


